
Minor Prophets 
Lesson 10 

Fall Semester Review 
 
 

We have studied the books of Amos, Jonah, Micah, and Habakkuk, as well as familiarized 
ourselves with the historical context for these prophets.  While this is not technically homework 
to be covered in our next meeting, these questions will help us as we close out the fall semester.  
Perhaps these questions can be catalysts for conversation in our time of sharing at the Class 
Brunch on November 29th, or in the small group gatherings that we have the first week of 
December. 
 
 
1.  What is something challenging that the Lord has shown you in this study? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2.  What has been the most encouraging thing that the Lord has shown you in this study? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.  Glancing back at your homework or lecture notes, is there a particular lesson that stands out 
to you?   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



4.  As we celebrate Thanksgiving next week, what spiritual blessings are you thankful for? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5.  As we move into the Christmas season, how can this fall’s study of the tragic effects of sin in 
our world make you more deeply aware of the indescribable gift of Jesus?   


